
News From The Twos

 Important Dates

No School-April 18th & April 

21st-Easter Break

Scholastic Orders-Due April 
25th 

Zoo Field Trip-May 2nd/No 
After School

Classroom Reminders
Please make sure your kiddos 
have an appropriate pair of 

shoes for the playground. With 

the weather changing, we will 
try to go outside every day. 

What we’re learning…
This week we continued reading 
different fairy tales, including Little Red 

Riding Hood and Where the Wild 
Things Are. We practiced name and 
first initial recognition. We also did a 
bunch of shape and color sorting 
activities! We worked on improving our 

fine motor skills by learning to open 
clothespins!
On Monday we had a visit from Miss 
Katie. We learned a few new songs 
about sharing and used bean bags to 

practice following directions! She also 
read us a book called Up, Up, Up!, 
which was a sing-along! 
On Wednesday, we had a visit from 
Valentino, a giant gray bunny! We 

were able to pet and feed him lots of 
vegetables! He was so soft and 
cuddly! 
Miss Kayla came on Thursday. We 
danced to The Elmo Slide and learned 

a new hip hop dance to a song about 
the big bad wolf!  We also made 
unicorn toast on Thursday and Friday 
using colored cream cheese and 
sprinkles! It was yummy!

Miss Carly came on Friday and read 
some some pop-up dinosaur books. 
After she read to us, we made our own 
dinosaur pictures with stickers!
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